
 
Newbridge Primary School 
Year 1 - Learning for the next two school days 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As the school is now closed, we will provide learning for your child. The learning for the next two school days is set out 
below. Exercise books have already been sent home for your child’s learning to be recorded. On the third school day of 
isolation your child will have access to Google Classroom, where the teacher will post daily learning activities. You will 
already have received information to support you accessing this system. If there are any problems, please email 
newbridge_pri@bathnes.gov.uk 

With many thanks 

Gill Kennaugh 

Good morning Year 1.  

How are you today? We hope you’ve had your favourite breakfast and are ready for lots of learning. Remember to 
work hard and do your best. 

Miss Keane and Ms Rhodes 

Reading Enjoy reading your book today for 10 minutes. Have a go at challenging yourself with some questions to 
support your understanding.  

Create a list of any words you don’t know the meaning of and have a guess at what they could mean. At 
the end of the story, go back and discuss their definitions. 

Optional e- book. You can register for free on oxfordowl.co.uk. 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/api/digital_books/1111.html 

Top Tips: 

Prior to reading, encourage your child to focus on the title of the book, the author, the illustrator and the 
front cover. Make predictions about what you think will happen in this book based on these factors. 
Afterwards, read the blurb and see if it gives you any further hints. 

Continue asking your child questions throughout the book but also encourage them to ask questions as 
this will further their understanding of the text. 

When you have finished the story, is your child able to retell the events in the order in which they 
happened? If you are reading non-fiction, can they recall any interesting facts that they have read? 

 

Counting, 
number 
bonds or 
times 
tables 

Count in 2s forwards and backwards to either 10 or 20. 

Challenge: Can you count on to either 50 or 100? 

Optional song - https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OCxvNtrcDIs 

 



Spellings 

 

Practise spelling these tricky key words. 

Day 1 - the, they, said. 

Day 2 – have, come, like 

Maths Day 1:  Select 3 numbers between 0 and 10, ask your child to write addition number sentences using the 
numbers. How many different number sentences can you make? How do you know when you’ve got all 
of the possible number sentences? Then represent the addition sentences pictorially too. 

Challenge: Select numbers up to 20 instead. 

Day 2:  Select 3 numbers between 0 and 10, ask your child to write subtraction number sentences using 
the numbers. How many different number sentences can you make? How do you know when you’ve got 
all of the possible number sentences? Then represent the subtraction sentences pictorially too. 

Challenge: Select numbers up to 20 instead. 

English Day 1: Dictated sentence: Please read the sentence to your child. Then re-read slowly one word at a time 
while your child writes the sentence. 

I found a red box of big gold coins. 

Challenge: Can you extend your sentence using and/because/when? 

Phonics Game – Please visit phonicsplay.co.uk and select one of the free Phase 3 games to play with your 
child. If you want to make it either easier or more difficult you could try a Phase 2 or 4 game instead. 

   

Day 2: Dictated sentence: Please read the sentence to your child. Then re-read slowly one word at a time 
while your child writes the sentence. 

We need to look for the car park. 

Challenge: Can you extend your sentence using and/because/when? 

Phonics Game – Please visit phonicsplay.co.uk and select one of the free Phase 3 games to play with your 
child. If you want to make it either easier or more difficult you could try a Phase 2 or 4 game instead. 

Something 
else for 
today 

Day 1: Find out about the cartoon designs of Dr Seuss and then design your own super hero character. 

Day 2: Make up a super hero dance. 

Year Group 
Curriculum 
Overview 

Take time to look at the Curriculum Overview for your child’s class. This can be found on the school 
website at: https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/classes  

Talk to a grown up at home and decide on an aspect you would like to find out more about. This means 
that when you come back to school, you will be able to share something new. 

 


